
 

 

 

 

 

Boucherville, June 20th  2018 

 

Dear friends, colleagues, and business partners, 

 

After more than 28 years with Bellemont Powell and 40 years in the food 

industry, I am delighted to announce that the time has come for me to have a 

little rest and focus on new challenges ahead.  

Before my departure, I am reaching out to the people with whom I have had the 

pleasure of working. Our collaboration has been such a rewarding experience: 

having been able to grow and share my knowledge with you is truly a dream 

come true. 

Most importantly, I would like to thank you for your continued support throughout 

the years. My progression from sales representative to president is a path paved 

with unforgettable moments.  

As of July 1st 2018, I will retire from my position and let Mr. Dino Farrese 

succeed me as Bellemont Powell’s new President. He has been part of the 

Bellemont Powell family for nearly 20 years.  

Please do not hesitate to reach out to him, Dino and his team will welcome you 

with open arms. His experience, knowledge and professionalism guarantees that 

you will get the same kind of support I have given you in the past. I have no 

doubt that he will meet your expectations for years to come. The Bellemont 

Powell family will continue to offer services that exceed your business needs.  

Bellemont Powell has been a leader in the food industry business for 50 years. 

Our core values ensure that unyielding efforts are put forth to reach the 

objectives set by our business partners. 

 

Thank you, once again, for the happy memories and good times. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Michel Levac, 

President 

 


